
From: Bill Ehmann <bill@profilefilms.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 12, 2018 at 8:41 PM 
Subject: Team 74 CHAOS Update 
To: Bill Ehmann <bill@profilefilms.com> 
 

Dear Team 74 CHAOS Sponsor, 

This past weekend Team 74 headed to our first robotics competition of 2018, which was held near South 
Bend, IN.  We were one of 40 teams competing at this event and it was a great experience for our 
students and mentors.  I’m pleased to report that our students and our robot performed well, bringing 
home a victory as a member of the winning alliance.  Go CHAOS! 

This year our team has a record 36 students and the mentors feel fortunate to have the opportunity to 
teach them STEM skills and life skills.  On behalf of the team’s mentors, I want to thank you for your 
continued support of Team 74 CHAOS and our students.  Together, we are having a life-changing impact 
on these young people. 

 Bill Ehmann – Team 74 Co-Leader 
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Vice President - Technology, Quality & Food Safety 
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